2832 Chumleigh Circle

Tallahassee

FL 32308-2971

To: CSE Search Chair 

College of Engineering - Dean's Office 

University of California

Davis, CA 95616-5294

This letter indicates my interest in applying for the advertised position as Director of a UC Davis Center for Computation in Science and Engineering. I have substantial experience in this general area at especially Caltech and Syracuse University. I have just joined an activity in this area at Florida State University. I have already sent my curriculum vitae to Professor Warren Pickett and I have discussed your exciting Center with him in some detail. I can give you the following professional references:

1) Professor Dennis Gannon, gannon@cs.indiana.edu, Chair of Computer Science Department at Indiana University
2) Dr. Marvin Goldberg, mgoldber@nsf.gov, Program Director at NSF (formerly chair of Physics at Syracuse University), 
3) Professor Ken Kennedy, ken@cs.rice.edu, Ann and John Doerr Professor of Computational Engineering; Director, Center for High Performance Software, Computer Science Department at Rice University.
4) Professor John Rice, jrr@cs.purdue.edu, W. Brooks Fortune Distinguished Professor of Computer Sciences at Purdue University.

5) Professor Larry Smarr, pls@ncsa.uiuc.edu, Director of Cal-(IT)2 and Professor of Computer Science and Engineering at UCSD. (I can’t locate his new email address)

6) Professor Ed Stone, ecs@citsrl.srl.caltech.edu, Vice President of Caltech; Director of Jet Propulsion Laboratory; David Morrisroe Professor of Physics.

7) Dr. Andrew White, abw@lanl.gov, Acting Director of Computer and Computational Sciences Division at Los Alamos National Laboratory.

I have selected these to cover my work in both Physics and Computer Science. If you need any more information, please contact me.

Your Sincerely


Geoffrey Fox


fox@csit.fsu.edu

315-254-6387


850-321-9680
